
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Nancy Bunch (nancybunch@gov.sc.gov) <nancybunch@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/8/2016 5:29:49 PM
Subject: Mansion Tour

Ms. Bunch,
 
Katherine Haltiwanger was kind enough to give me your email.  I am trying to help Shelia Shelby at Harbison West 
Elementary coordinate a field trip to the Mansion and the Statehouse. I helped last year when my son was in the class 
by giving the statehouse tour.  Would there be a date in the morning the first week in November where her class 
could come for a tour of the Mansion? If that week does not work, November the 15th or 16th are dates she also gave 
me.  Last year she did a morning tour and then came to the Statehouse for a tour and we ate lunch on the grounds.  
We are planning the same.
 
If this is possible please let me know what you need.  There would be 2 teachers, 40 kids, and usually about 10 
parents assisting.
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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